
Town of North Stonington, CT 
HEWITT FARM COMMITTEE 

 
Monday, May 24th, 2021 at 4:30 p.m. 

Virtual Meeting via Zoom 
 

Approved Minutes 

 
1. Call to order and attendence: Chairman Ed Harasimowitz called the regular 

meeting of the Hewitt Farm Committee to order at 4:30PM with members Nita 
Kincaid, Jack Brown, Tim Chokas and Deirdre Tavares present.  

- Members Absent: Brian Banker 

- Guest/Staff Present: Arthur Dobeley, Juliet Hodge, PDZO 

2. Additions to the agenda:  New membership 
 
3. Approval of minutes: 05/03/2021 – Approved 

 
4. John Dean Gallup House – update  

Work is continuing on the fence repair. 

Delay in grant. 

5. Trail Map Revision – update 
The committee to review the wording on the trail map.  Juliet to add some 
photos. 

 
6. Member Updates on the Projects and Additioinal Items for Committee: 

 
New Membership: Considertion of number of members on the HFC.  Juliet to 
get clarification from the town clerk. 
 
Picnic table: Tim to move the picnic table away from the wall. 
 
Fallen trees: Tim to review the fallen trees. 
 

7. Public Comments: N/A 

Request to build a dock: Local residents Ben and Josh would like to build a 
dock at picnic point and one other area. Motion made and passed to review their 
plans.   
 

8. Adjournment: Motion made to Adjourn at 5:13 PM. Motion Passed. 

 
Respectfully submitted 
Deirdre Tavares 


